
 
 
 
 

 
     Standards Announcement 

Project 2006-02 - Assess Transmission Future Needs and Develop Transmission Plans 
 
To: Planning Coordinators 
 
Cc: Transmission Planners 
 
Re: Request for Data or Information Under Section 1600 of NERC Rules of Procedure 
         
Transmission Planners and Planning Coordinators: 
 
To avoid the possibility of double counting, the data request sent to all Transmission Planners 
and Planning Coordinators should be completed only by Transmission Planners.  It was NERC's 
intention to provide notice of the data request to Planning Coordinators for their awareness.  
We apologize that this was not made clear in previous communications. 
 
If any Planning Coordinators have already submitted data in response to the data request, or 
for questions about the data request, please contact Ed Dobrowolski at ed.dobrowolski@nerc.net or 
by telephone at 609-947-3673. 
 
For details about this project and a link to the electronic form, please see the project page. As a 
reminder, the deadline to submit data requests is 8 p.m. ET August 30, 2012. 

 
Full Announcement 
 
 
Thank you. 

 

For more information or assistance, please contact Monica Benson at monica.benson@nerc.net.  

  

3353 Peachtree Road NE 
Suite 600, North Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30326 
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